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Mike Kuo

From: S. S. Liou [ssliou@seed.net.tw]
Sent: May18日2004年Tuesday 8:01  PM
To: Mike Kuo
Cc: R00/林慧君
Subject: Re: SANGEAN ELECTRONICS INC., FCC ID:BYG007, AN04T3881

Revised_ID_Label.p
df

Revised_User_Man
ual.pdf

Revised_Page11_T
est_Report.pdf...

Dear Mike,

Reply #1: Please find attached revised FCC ID label format.
Reply #2: Please find attached revised user manual.
Reply #3: The former test data was incorrect because we have checked and
found that the auto peak finding function of computer takes the false signal
into account. Please refer to attached revised test data of spurious
emission.

Best regards,

================================
S. S. Liou
Engineer / EMC Dep. II
ETC

----- Original Message -----
From: "Mike Kuo" <MKUO@CCSEMC.com>
To: "ETC/Iris (E-mail)" <etcemi@seed.net.tw>; "Liou, S. S. (E-mail)"
<ssliou@seed.net.tw>
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2004 1:59 AM
Subject: FW: SANGEAN ELECTRONICS INC., FCC ID:BYG007, AN04T3881

>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: CERTADM
> Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2004 10:59 AM
> To: Mike Kuo
> Subject: SANGEAN ELECTRONICS INC., FCC ID:BYG007, AN04T3881
>
>
> Notice_content
>  -------------
> Question #1: Please provide revised FCC ID label format.  The FCC ID label
> format submitted uses FCC DoC logo mark in stead of " FCC ".  In addition,
> the FCC ID label format is not clear.
>
> Question #2: User manual does not include section 15.21 statement as
> required by FCC rules and regulations.
>
> Question #3: Per section 15.215 of FCC rules, any unwanted emissions can
not
> be higher than fundamental emission filed strength.  The highest measured
> field strength is 32.6dBuV/m but the highest unwanted emission measured
with
> 36.0dBuV/m .  Please address this non-compliance issue.
>
> Best Regards
>
> Mike Kuo
> The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue
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> on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested
> information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in
> application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note
> that partial responses increase processing time and should not be
submitted.
> Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed
to
> the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.


